
 

Sale enters its second week! 

Scouts have sold over $390,000 in popcorn during the past six days—make sure to 
communicate with your Scouts and families how well your unit is doing towards 
reaching the unit’s goal. 

 

Available Storefronts for the next two weekends 

There are 1000 hours of available storefronts these next two weekends! Check 
out the attachment to your email for the available storefronts. To claim one, log 
into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations.  

 

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides, check out receipts, or laminated sheets? All three 
Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and Plymouth) have supplies of them. 
Pick them up during business hours. The Snack semi will also have supplies as 
well.  

 

Popcorn reorders Open 

Need more popcorn? Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to 
your email or find it at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com.  

 

 

Set a goal—get chicken! Make sure your Scouts have set a goal in the Trail’s 
End app by October 1st. All Scouts who set a goal in the TE App by Oct 1. Will get a 
certificate for a free Kids Meal at Raising Cane’s.   

 

 

Early Returns coming up.  Early returns will be Sunday Oct 6 and Monday 
Oct 7. More information will come out early next week.  


